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News Release  

 

Caucus follow-up at Oneida 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 14, Seskéha/August 2007) Chiefs Martin Leborgne and Mike 
Bush will be in Oneida of the Thames (Ontario) on Wednesday and Thursday, 
15-16 Seskéha/August, to participate in a meeting of the Iroquois Caucus. MCK 
Technician Jeffrey Diabo is also attending. 
 
This is a follow up to the most recent gathering held on 18, Ohiari’kó:wa/July. 
The Caucus is scheduled to once again meet with representatives of the Iroquois 
Confederacy to discuss the relationship between the entities. 
 
The Iroquois Caucus consists of elected representatives of Kahnawá:ke, 
Akwesasne, Kanesatake, Tyendinaga, Wahta, Oneida of the Thames and Six 
Nations. 
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Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
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